TowN OF WEST SENECA

DaNIEL M. DENZ 716-674-2280
CHIEF OF PoOLICE MunicIPAL BUILDING FAX 716-674-1063

1250 UNION RoAD
WEST SENECA, NEW YORK 14224 WEB SITE: WWW.WSPOLICE.COM

TO: Honorable Town Board
Town of West Seneca

ATTN.: Supervisor Meegan
FROM: Daniel M. Denz
Chief of Police
DATE: January 2, 2018
RE: Detective Robert Bebak

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Please be advised that Detective Robert Bebak will be retiring from service
effective, Sunday January 28, 2018. Detective Bebak has served the Town of West
Seneca for the past thirty (30) years and we wish him well in his future retirement. He
will be greatly missed.

I request the West Seneca Town Board accept his notice of retirement and
authorize the Supervisor to sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel. Should
you have any questions pertaining to this, please do not hesitate to call me. Thank you.

Daniel M:
Chief of Police



West Seneca Police Benevolent Assn.

“UNION OF POLICE OFFICERS”

Affiliate: New York State and Western New York Conference of Police Associations

POST OFFICE BOX 305 WEST SENECA, NEW YORK 14224
OFFICERS OFFICERS
ROBERT BEBAK, Pr'esident DUANE WISNIEWSKI, Treasurer
KEVIN BARANOWSKI, Vice President KENNETH MORANO, Sec'y. Health & Weifare

ROBERT DEPPELER, Secretary

Dear Chief Denz,

Since July 26, 1987 it has been an honor and privilege to work for the West Seneca Police Department
and serve our great community. However with a note of excitement and sadness | would like to
announce my retirement. | plan on being on the books until January 27, 2018 with my first official day of
retirement set for January 28, 2018. It has been a long and at times exhausting search to find the right
time to leave. However, | feel confident now and ready to move on to the next chapter in my life.

Chief I would like to personally thank you for the opportunity to work with the Drug Enforcement
Administration these past four and half years. The experience | gathered while working in the federal
system was a time | will never forget. | would be remiss if | did not include our time together when |
served as PBA President. It was a pleasure to work with you on all matters (whether bitches or
grievances) of concern for all the membership.

Once again thank you for everything, stay safe, stay committed to citizens of West Seneca but mostly
continue on as you always have!

Respectfully submitted and in friendship,
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Robert A. Bebak

Narcotics Detective/West Seneca Police



